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To the Members of the House Rules Committee 

Please honor your promise to be good stewards of Oregon lands and oppose 

HB3414.  Oregon proudly shows the rest if the country how to do things right and I 

think this is the wrong direction. With limited farmland, increasing wildfires and our 

forests at risk from climate change, it seems irresponsible to move beyond our 

growth boundaries.  We should encourage reuse of developed land. Thank you for 

your service.  


